
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
11 July 2014 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
A suggestion from the Parent Voice meetings was to hold a coffee morning for parents 
and to put any donations for refreshments towards a project chosen by Friends of Barnes 
Farm Schools. We are going to hold our first such coffee morning on Thursday 17th July 
from 8.45 – 9.45am in the Barn. All are welcome to attend! 
 
The project chosen by FOBFS is to buy permanent table covers for their craft mornings. 
These popular events are much enjoyed by our children and having good quality 
resources that can be reused in the future will be an asset. 
 
We will need donations of cakes/biscuits/traybakes, so if you are able to provide 
something, we would be really grateful. Please either bring it to the Barn or school 
office on Thursday morning or drop it into the office the day before. We regret we 
cannot accept cream cakes on this occasion. 
 
I hope to see you there! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard McIntosh 
Deputy Headteacher 
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